3/28/24, 12:49 PM Constant Contact

Workers' Compensation Travel Rate Increased

01/30/2024

Dear Stakeholder,

The Arizona General Accounting Office has published NEW travel rates effective January
8, 2024. Mileage reimbursement rates have increased from $0.625 per mile to $0.655 per
mile. Additional rates have been increased as well. Please replace the Travel & Living
expenses chapter in your claims manual with this new information:

January 8, 2024 State of Arizona Accounting Manual

Regards,

The Industrial Commission of Arizona

The Industrial Commission of Arizona | www.azica.gov

Industrial Commission of Arizona | 800 W. Washington St., Phoenix, AZ
85007
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